



WELLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOL

Where every child is known, valued and cared for.



MONDAY, 3 FEBRUARY. 2020

FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK 2020

I would like to offer everyone a warm welcome back for the 2020 school year.

Thank you for your support in the smooth transition into new classes and routines.

With a growth in numbers we have two new classes this year.

We welcome Mrs Kristy Wilson who is joining the Special Education team. Paul Johnson and Loren Musgrave will be teaching an extra Stage 3 class. The rest of the staffing is very similar to last year.

All Kinder students have begun the Best Start process. This will give us a great picture of where our newest students are in their learning journey and where we need to take them.

Please ensure that all new forms are returned to the office promptly. Be sure to update any changes to contact details where necessary.

Our first major event is our swimming carnival at the brand new pool on Friday 14th February. It would be great to see as many families there as possible.

Congratulations to our 2020 School Captains Tyrese Mafi, Sienna Sullivan, Lachlan Morley and Lill Cloub

Be sure to enjoy the new term and I look forward to speaking with you soon!

Darryl Thompson

DARRYL THOMPSON

WHAT'S HAPPENING?



DON'T FORGET:

2020 School Contribution Fee is \$50 per family.

WHAT'S HAPPENING?







BUZZIE WINNERS

Congratulations to:

Samarah 1F, Evie 1W, Alex 2S, Leo 3/4R. Arielle 3B, Toby 3B, Michael 5B, Deacon 5/6B & Ella 6C

Start the chat before someone else does



Start the chat about online safety and help make every day a Safer Internet Day!

Join in the Safer Internet Day buzz

This year Safer Internet Day will be celebrated on Tuesday, 11 February 2020. The theme is 'Together for a better internet' and Australia's eSafety Commissioner is encouraging parents to mark the day by starting family conversations about online safety.

You can download our Safer Internet Day resources at **esafety.gov.au/sid** and use them to start the chat about online safety with your family.

Explore Australia's online safety hub

Check out eSafety's great range of advice and resources. Get started by visiting our parents and carers pages and reading the practical tips for kicking off an online safety conversation. You can also download our 'Parents guide to online safety' booklet (available in 5 languages), look through eSafety Kids with your family or get familiar with our step by step advice for reporting different types of online abuse. Find out more at esafety.gov.au

Join our free parent webinar

The session will cover how to start the chat about harmful content, contact with strangers and cyberbullying.

Helping Kids Thrive Online

12th February 2020 at 8:00 PM (AEDT) 14th February at 2020 12:00 PM (AEDT) Register now at esafety.gov.au/sid/families





esafety.gov.au/sid

Mon 10 Feb

Captains' Induction

- 🖹 10 February
- © 9:00-10:00 AM
- ♥ Gould League Hall

Captains' Induction



Swimming Carnival

- Wellington Aquatic Centre Swimming Carnival 14 February at Wellington Aquatic Centre. 9am to 2:45pm.



Dubbo District Swimming Carnival

- Oubbo Aquatic Centre

Dubbo District Swimming Carnival



Western Swimming Carnival

- Oubbo Aquatic Centre

Western Swimming Carnival



School Photos

- **i** 30 March All day
- Wellington Public School

School Class Photos